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With your help FOLS continue to raise funds providing and servicing vital equipment, as we  
traditionally have since 1994.  We still have items on the list that we would like to purchase for the surgery. If you 
would like to make a donation by cheque or cash these can be left at the surgery.  Thank you for your support. 

Should you wish to learn more about FOLS please get in touch with us via email or via the surgery. 

Help us to help our surgery to help each other.   

Your support really does make a difference! 

https://justgiving.com/
friendsoflyndhurstsurgery 

You can click on the 
QR code or copy the 
link to our page below 
into your browser.   

You can click on the QR code or 
copy the link to our page below into 
your browser.  You can donate any 
amount from £2.00 and/or could set 
up a monthly donation. 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friends-of-lyndhurst-surgery/ 

https://www.lyndhurstsurgery.org.uk    Email:  friendsoflyndhurstsurgery@gmail.com 

Join us on Facebook, just search for Friends of Lyndhurst Surgery  

As we move from Summer into Autumn we look forward to what 
we can continue do to help the surgery by raising funds and 
providing support, all of which helps you as patients and the staff 
who look after us.  As well as purchasing new equipment etc we 
also pay for servicing of equipment as and when required. 

With two new committee members having joined us we are again 
looking at additional ways in which we can make a difference but 
as always we need your support. 

The last few months have been busy and we had a very successful 
tombola stall at the Village Summer Fete, The Vibrant Tap, which 
has newly opened in Lyndhurst, ran their first monthly quiz in aid of 
our Charity.   

Our collection boxes continue to provide additional funds so if you 
do see one please feel free to drop in any spare change you may 
have.   

The book case in the surgery also continues to provide funding 
through the generous donations of people who donate towards the 
books they take, and we know that people also add books to the 
collection that they no longer need. 

We are hoping to arrange a Village Christmas Lights Trail this 
year, similar to the Scarecrow Trail run by our local school.  If you 
would be interested please email us your details.  We will make a 
decision at the end of October as to whether we will go ahead with 
this and hopefully also make it an annual event. 

There are many ways in which you can make a donation including cheque or cash 
(which can be left at the surgery for our attention), by making an annual donation 
(contact us for details), or via Just Giving and Easy Fundraising.   


